
Meeting – October 9th - Village Inn – 7:00 AM  

  

Ron Fox was the Greeter’ 

  

The COD was Lea Kuper RN from Home Instead.  She presented information for the business she works 

for, Home Instead.   

  

$500 Donation to New Visions (previously known as Mohm’s Place) 

  

$150 to CDC for golf hole sponsorship. 

  

Report on Pal’s day last Sunday, October 7th at Winery outside of Treynor.  Next party is scheduled for 

December 28th. 

  

Fund Raiser scheduled for November 12th at the Pizza Ranch.  There is two shifts 4:30 to 7:00 PM and 

6:45 to Clean up (9:30).  A sign up sheet will be at the next meeting for folks that did not sign up at 

Village Inn meeting.  Doug Moore has the sign up sheet. 

  

Bell Ringing at JC Penney is scheduled for November 24th.  Rod Miller has sign up sheet. 

  

Scholarship discussion has started for High School Seniors.   

  

Fundraiser Committee is meeting on Monday, October 22nd at 6:15 PM at the Spillway to discuss the 

Home Show on April 12th, 13th, and 14th. 

  

Various committee reports were presented. 

  

Next meeting is scheduled for October 23rd at 6:30 at Spillway.  Greeter is Arlo Burk.  BIO is Bill Kealy. 

  

Russ Rains won the drawing.  Dennis Kennedy was the winner of the “NUT”. 

 


